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Welcome to all our friends and members of Clay Tree Society. How wonderful that the lovely warm weather has 
started to appear and our outings can become easier and more comfortable during the summer.
It is a pleasure to let you know that we have paid in full now for the land that we purchased almost 2 years ago, It is a pleasure to let you know that we have paid in full now for the land that we purchased almost 2 years ago, 
with the constant fundraising from the volunteers and the marketing department, this huge task has only taken us 
21 months and we are so proud of that, just think of the possibilities that almost 6 acres of residential land could 
produce for our community.
We also hope you are enjoying our facebook page and now have our new website up and running at 
www.claytree.org please check us out and let us know what you think about it.
The summer is filled with plans for all the interest groups and we  have just had our summer party with a The summer is filled with plans for all the interest groups and we  have just had our summer party with a 
dedication of two memorial benches made by Eggy Rosacker leading the woodshop group to remember our dear 
friends Earl Weir and Richard Ollenberger, be sure to come along and have a look (and maybe a rest) at the 
wonderful work that was completed. Thanks to Pastor Fraser for leading the dedication of the benches.
We are also starting to have evening Pizza Parties with honest conversations on friendship, dating and close We are also starting to have evening Pizza Parties with honest conversations on friendship, dating and close 
relationships, if you have any questions at all please speak to Joanne Cottle on 250 616 4720 and she will be very 
happy to talk to you about this much needed topic of conversation.
If you see Darryl around be sure to ask him about his new position in the Society as he is working towards If you see Darryl around be sure to ask him about his new position in the Society as he is working towards 
retirement but at this rate he is not slowing down but speeding up towards it, also please chat to Rachel about her 
college course and Susan with any questions about the new website. Linda is the Lifeskills supervisor and Elaine 
wears many hats with one of them being the practicum Mentor. Brenda Booth is heading the SAGE program and 
any of the staff would love to tell you about the interest groups they are leading.
The Connections program has been running again on certain weekends in the summer and will be starting up full The Connections program has been running again on certain weekends in the summer and will be starting up full 
time from September onwards so be sure to look out for that on the facebook page and the website.
CARF is coming in the autumn to do an accreditation for the society and this will be the 6th accreditation the 
society has received. We are all working to make sure we pass the accreditation with flying colours the dates are 
the 4/5/6/ September.
We were runners up in the Inclusive Employment category that the Chamber of Commerce ran recently and were 
pleased to be nominated.
We have been attending many resource fairs and Darryl is also on the committee of the EAT (healthy eating We have been attending many resource fairs and Darryl is also on the committee of the EAT (healthy eating 
Nanaimo).
Be sure to check in with Julie or Craig if you would 
like an appointment to see any one of the 
administration team and they will arrange a time 
that is convenient for you.
I would like to thank all the participants, staff family I would like to thank all the participants, staff family 
members and caregivers along with volunteers and 
students that make every event special and such a 
great place to be.
I wish you all a wonderful summer and hope to be 
seeing you at one of our events soon,

Kindest Regards,
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Congratulations Rachel!

As many of you may know, I have been attending UVIC over the past two years 
working on my Business Administration Certificate.  I have taken courses to help 
build my skills in Human Resources, Change Management, Employment Law and 
Labor Relations, Business Management and more.

The training has been invaluable to my work at Clay Tree as the Operations The training has been invaluable to my work at Clay Tree as the Operations 
Manager.  Following one of my courses on Change Management, I brought back 
the information and led a staff training day on how to navigate the challenging 
waters of change.

Multiple courses helped me understand the various styles of human behavior and Multiple courses helped me understand the various styles of human behavior and 
how important it is to consider this in the workplace.  I thoroughly enjoyed my 
time taking these courses, and after two years of hard work and dedication, I'm 
proud to announce that I graduated with an "A" average on June 12, 2019.

I would like to extend a huge Thank You to Glenys Patmore for all the mentorship 
and support over the past few years, and a big Thank you to everybody who 
supported me during this time!

-Rachel Pearsall-Rachel Pearsall
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Anthony & Eric Flowers celebrated their birthdays in May. 
Special hand crafted birthday party invitations were designed and were given to their friends with the suggestion of 
Donations to Clay Tree in their honour rather than birthday gifts. 
The two young birthday boys along with their Father were very pleased to deliver $126.00 in donations to Clay Tree! 
Thank you to everyone that donated and a very special thank you to Anthony & Eric for your gift to Clay Tree! 

Thank you to Steve & Sons

Monday - August 5, 2019 - BC Day

Tuesday - Friday August 6-9th - Summer Closure

Monday - September 2, 2019 - Labour Day

Monday - October 14 2019 - Thanksgiving

Monday - November 11, 2019 - Remembrance Day

Friday - December 20, 2019 - Last day for Participants

Thursday - January 02, 2020 - Clay Tree Re-opens. First day back for everyoneThursday - January 02, 2020 - Clay Tree Re-opens. First day back for everyone

Check out our re-designed web site!
www.claytree.org

 CONTACT US:               
838 Old Victoria Rd, Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 6A1
250-753-5322
claytree@shaw.ca

Closures:
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